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Tuesday 29th November 2022 

 

 

Re. Change of date for the January 2023 INSET day. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To allow specialist training to take place at school, the date of our school January training day is 

changing. Following the Christmas holiday, pupils will return to school on Tuesday 3rd January. 

School will be closed to pupils on Friday 6th January to allow the training to take place.  

Our Wrap around care (breakfast and after school) will open on the morning of Tuesday 3rd 

January but will be closed on Friday 6th January. 

 

Unfortunately, due to demand, having training on our already designated January INSET day is 

not possible.  We will confirm the arrangements with our transport providers.  

 

If you already have arrangements in place for Tuesday 3rd January which mean that your child is 

unable to attend school on that day e.g. holiday or planned event, please could you inform the 

school office. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chandler 

Headteacher 
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